
 

St Marys library opening five days a week 

To provide the St Marys and surrounding areas 

with better library service we are changing the 

opening hours of the St Marys branch library to five 

days a week.  

From Monday 31 of October, 2016 we will be opening three afternoons a 

week and two mornings with no closures over the lunch time.  

On Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays we will be opening from 

12.30pm until 4pm. And Tuesdays and Thursdays we will be opening 

from 10am until 12.45pm. 

We welcome all of our regular clients and if you are not already a LINC 

Tasmania member we would love to talk with you about our services. 

Contact Fran or Leissa on (03) 63722114 or by email on 

StMarys.Library@education.tas.gov.au.  

LINC Tasmania connects Tasmanians to learning and information, their 
history and their communities. We also connect people from around the 
world to Tasmanian resources.   

Around the state and online  

 Borrow library items 
 Find information and research 
 Improve reading, writing and maths skills 
 Discover fun activities for the kids 
 Learn how to use a computer 
 Join a short course and learn something new 
 Research family history 
 Access Tasmanian archival and heritage material 
 Volunteer 
 Use our friendly social spaces 

If you have any feedback about services in the St Marys, St Helens or 

Bicheno area, please contact Patsy Corrick, Manager Hobart LINC 

(including the East Coast branches) by email: 

patsy.corrick@education.tas.gov.au or telephone 6165 5604 
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